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Final Approved Meeting Minutes 
 

PURPOSE OF CALL – Continued discussions regarding attempt to reach agreement regarding 
juvenile steelhead and summer subyearling Chinook NNI calculations and evaluation schedule. 
 
Rohr distributed two draft SOAs prior to the call that he had received from Grant PUD which outlined two 
separate options to be considered regarding juvenile steelhead and summer subyearling Chinook NNI 
calculations and evaluation schedule.  During the March 13th call, PRCC members reviewed and discussed 
the two options and noted and discussed some of their differences, including the two options using different 
study years to estimate survival.  Option 1 included study years 2014 (Priest Rapids Development only), 
2015, and 2016.  Option 2 included study years 2015 and 2016, with 2014 not being included because of 
the Wanapum Dam drawdown that year due to the dam fracture that had occurred.   
 
Each draft SOA was discussed extensively during the call, and after due consideration, a vote for each was 
requested.  Accordingly, each of the SOAs was not approved by an identical 6-1 vote with Grant voting to 
approve.  Discussion among PRCC members continued with a focus upon what might be an acceptable 
approach to all PRCC members.  Several different ideas were discussed, and PRCC members agreed to 
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give them due review and consideration.  Rose and Korth volunteered to develop a draft SOA Option 3 that 
would include consideration of the different ideas brought forth.  Next, PRCC members agreed to hold 
another conference call at 1:30 pm, Wednesday, March 15th to review the new draft SOA that Rose and 
Korth would develop.  Rose and Korth also agreed to provide the new draft SOA prior to the March 15th 
conference call to allow adequate time for PRCC member review.   
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
--END--            
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